CORRESPONDENCE
9/8/2021

. DOCUMENT NO. 10590-2021
Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 9:24 AM

To: ‘James Stiffler’

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low

Good Morning, Mr. Stiffler.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210000, and the Office of
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Commlssion Deput Y Clevie
Flovida Public service Commission
2540 Shumard Calk Boulevarad
Toallahassee, FL 22299

Phowne: (850) 412-6467

From: radrod1931=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io <radrod1931=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of
James Stiffler

Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 5:27 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low

Dear Commissioner

Being on a fixed income your approved rate increase will continue to bring additional
financial burden. Not happy with response to lowering your carbon foot print. This is a must
since you are a major contributor to global warming.

Thank you,

James Stiffler

6624 CANDLESTICK DR
BRADENTON FL, 34212-3321





